
 

 

On Tuesday 20th June 2023 15 4 man teams arrived at Salisbury and S Wilts Golf Club to play the Summer 
Meeting for the  Tom Sherry Trophy. The weather was very kind after a heavy downpour overnight 
following some very hot weather. The course was in good condition. 
 
The event was a Bowmaker best three from four. The winners were Upavon Golf Club with 117 points, 
runners up were Cumberwell Park Golf Club on count back with 114 points(56back nine) and third were N 
Wilts Golf Club also with 114 points(51back nine). 
 
Tom Sherry was our guest and took delight in driving round the course in a buggy speaking to each group 
and presenting the trophy that bears his name. 
 
David Spaven 




